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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
We would like to invite your son/daughter for a day visit to Cromwell Community College to 
celebrate World Heart Day on Thursday 29 September.  This will be an exciting opportunity for your 
child to take part in activities relating to the heart throughout various departments of our college 
including art, history, PE and science. 
 
We have organised a bus to collect your child from their primary school and transport them to 
Cromwell.  Can they please be at their primary school by 8.40 am.  The children will arrive here at 
9.30 am starting with a tour of our college.   
 
Please could your child bring a packed lunch on the day, or, if your child has free school meals we can 
arrange to have this prepared by our cafeteria.  Please can you inform your primary school if this will 
be required by Friday 23 September.  
 
Please prepare your child that one of the activities during the day will involve heart dissection.  
 
The last lesson of the day will be with our PE Department, so please can your child bring their PE kit 
and a water bottle along with them to enable them to take part.  The bus will leave the college at 
2.30 pm and return to their primary school for your normal leaving time. 
 
This is a full, busy and exciting day for the children and we look forward to greeting them soon. 
 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me or my assistant Caroline Buckle on 
cbuckle@cromwell.cambs.sch.uk 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Faye Baxter 
Assistant Principal  
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